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March 25th, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: X-7001 Tape 
 
To the Digi-Key team, 
 
Your most recent order for X-7001 tape has been highlighted for our attention.   
 
Unfortunately, there is no longer availability for the downstream materials 
necessary for this 3M tape.    
 
We are confident, however, in our ability to identify another alternative material 
for your application.  We are certainly available to discuss and identify the most 
appropriate alternative material. 
 
There has been an obvious delay in communicating this discontinuation to you.  
It has certainly not been intentional, and we are investigating to ensure it does 
not occur again.   We sincerely apologize for the difficulty caused as a result of 
the discontinuation, and for the lack of forthright communication. 
 
For questions about this matter, or for inquiries regarding other 3M OEM 
electrical products, please contact your local 3M EMD sales professional or call 
Customer Service at (800) 676-8381.  
 
 
Cordially Yours, 
 
Darcy Backman 
Electrical Markets Division (EMD) 
Global Portfolio Manager 

 

  

   


